
 

March 6, 2017 

Board of Fire Wards 

Fire Wards present at the meeting were: Chief MacDonald, Cliff Plourde, Wayne Blassberg, and Dick 

Moody. 

Guest – Bill Mortimer – New Boston Fire Dept. Administrator 

Meeting opened with the pledge of Allegiance.  

Item 1.   The Board reviewed the minutes.    Wayne Blassberg made the motion to approve the minutes 

as read.   The motion was seconded by Cliff Plourde.   All in favor. 

Item 2.   Bill Mortimer reviewed the current EMS rates from Comstar for discussion.   Following 

discussion, it was suggested that any decision regarding rates be tabled until more of the Board was 

present.   

 Chief MacDonald and the Board members thanked Bill for a great presentation. 

Wayne Blassberg made the motion to adjourn the meeting.   Cliff seconded the motion.   All were in 

favor.  


